
PROGRESS MADE LAST WEEK1
The RCSD COVID-19 dashboard containing data on each

school is available on our district website.  Numbers are

updated daily.

We need a favor. Please fill out the meal application as soon

as possible. A separate email was sent to all families

yesterday detailing future funding and program implications.

WHAT WE KNOW2
COVID-19 cases are upticking as predicted and we’ve worked very

hard to open our schools safely and want to remain open. 

Placer County Public Health states that reopening schools is not

contributing to the increase in COVID-19 cases.

The California Blueprint for a Safer Economy color coded tier

system has no impact on our ability to remain open for in-person

learning. 

Once a school opens, it may remain open unless there is a 5%

positive case rate on campus.
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WHAT'S NEW THIS WEEK

AS A REMINDER3
Please, please, please--do not send your child to school if you

and/or they are not feeling well. It becomes a risk for each of our

8,400 students on campus and our 1,000+ staff members. 

Please follow the guidelines and make wise decisions while you

are in the community. 

The transfer window from the Champions Academy to in-person

learning and vice-versa is currently closed.
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GREAT NEWS!4
RCSD will begin voluntary COVID-19 surveillance testing for all

staff in December.

https://datastudio.google.com/u/0/reporting/c8e6b98f-973a-421b-ad1e-b8dc73e0750e/page/vU0kB?s=uaPFs2Of7uQ
https://datastudio.google.com/u/0/reporting/c8e6b98f-973a-421b-ad1e-b8dc73e0750e/page/vU0kB?s=uaPFs2Of7uQ
http://www.ezmealapp.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1h-GHj8ZsdNzKK5Sj53X9CHtGFTmRjds7/view?usp=sharing
http://www.rcsdk8.org/
http://www.rcsdk8.org/

